Rosenberg Corey

From: jacob <jacobmhunt@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:56 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004

My name is Jacob and I've lived in Portland for 13 years now. A resident of the Lents neighborhood in SE
Portland, I've seen the effects of our housing crisis first hand. The homeless population out here has multiplied
exponentially in the past decade, and it makes me sad every time | see. Further, | know of specific situations in
which people lost their housing due to no-cause evictions and exorbitant rent increases.

My belief is that we are on this planet to take care of each other, and | know that HB2004 is one small step in
that direction. For the sake of a healthier Oregon, please pass this bill.

Thank you,
Jacob Hunt



